
HB0627 is a bad bill because we do not need a 5th way for released prisoners to vote.
There are already 4 ways for this specific group to vote. This would mean the MD Senate would

need-spend between in 2025, $100,000 to close to a ½ a MILLION ($500,000)
of Maryland taxpayer dollars to give newly released prisons a 5th FIFTH way to
vote option. Without apology, this is really dumb.

The MDSBOE can’t keep our voter rolls clean now, we do not need 2 more
entities having the ability to change or adjust voter information. SEND them to the DMV or as a
responsible back in society individual, they should be responsible to figure out this simple task
that the rest of us have somehow managed to figure out,why should one group have
more assistance or help than everyone else? Isn’t this somehow a
HAVA violation? Or will be soon.

The Dept of Public Safety and Correctional Services have better things to do than become
election officers. The cost is astronomical to even think of implementing
this service and rife with potential problems.

SAY NO please, it is just common sense to not support this disaster in the making.
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